
Student Life Committee Report, November 14, 2019 

 

The Student Life Committee met on October 30, 2019 for our first meeting of the academic year, and we 

met quorum with both faculty, staff, graduate and undergraduate students represented.   

The committee reviewed the charge of the committee and discussed how the committee can be 

responsive to students.  We agreed to compile a history of the committee in order to be effective in our 

role. 

We followed up on past committee work to propose a change to the name of the committee from 

“Student Life Committee” to “Committee on Student Experience”.  We decided to re-submit this 

proposal to the Statutes and Bylaws Committee by the end of the calendar year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary A. Caplan, Chair 

Committee on Student Life 

University Council 

University of Georgia, Athens 

 


